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EASTER / END OF TERM 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Join us for an afternoon of Easter fun!  Thursday 6 April from 12.00pm. 
 
To celebrate a wonderful first term, we are inviting our families to share an afternoon 
of Easter fun and enjoy a picnic lunch with your child. You might like to bring your 
picnic blanket and something from home to share with your child. The canteen will 
have lots of additional counter items to purchase at recess and lunch time. 
 
This year students in K-2 will participate in the Easter Hat Parade. Hats can be made 
at home; however, students will also have the opportunity to make a headband in 
their classes. Students in Years 3-6 will watch the parade and have the option to 
come to school with 'Crazy Easter Hair'. 
 
The afternoon will run as follows: 
 
12pm - 12.30pm - Easter Hat Parade  
 
From 12.30pm - Home Reading Award Raffle & Easter Raffle (major prizes only) 
 
At the conclusion of the Easter Raffle, the Picnic lunch will commence. 
 
When: Thursday 6 April 2023.  
 
Where: Wyoming PS COLA 
 
We look forward to spending an enjoyable afternoon with your family. 
 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Wild 
PRINCIPAL 
27 March 2023 
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